
NIGHTTIME OPERATIONS ON INTERNATIONAL DRIVE

Development Roads Project Information

The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout this project!

JULY 1, 2019

As part of the Wisconsin Department of Transportation’s (WisDOT) Wisconn Valley Development Roads project, the 
following upcoming work is scheduled for the next phase of the project.

WORK BEGINNING MONDAY, JULY 1:

•	 Concrete paving of International Drive, between WIS 20 and WIS 11, is scheduled to begin. There will be noise 
associated with the evening and nighttime saw cutting operations. The project team anticipates work to continue 
intermittently throughout the completion of the International Drive project.

Please note that all work is weather dependent and subject to change.

To learn more about the upcoming construction, closures, alternate routes, or to receive project updates, please contact:

Athena Lorono
Construction Public Involvement Lead
Email: Athena@devorpr.com
Phone: (262) 933-0467

PROJECT BRIEF

Find us online at:
projects.511wi.gov/fdr/
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Nighttime Operation Limits

Evening and nighttime 
saw cutting operations

mailto:Athena%40devorpr.com?subject=
http://projects.511wi.gov/fdr/

